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Overview by Community

Darboy Sanitary District: Sanitary District employees finally gained access to the Bella Thai Restaurant
(Formerly Ban Vinai) and talked to the manager about cleaning their grease trap immediately. If they do
not comply by the end of December, it will be recommended that the site be deemed non-compliant.

A total of 2 reminder letters are required and 4 site visits will be conducted.

Village of Combined Locks: There were no significant issues within the Village in November.

No reminder letters are required and no site visits are necessary.

Village of Kimberly: There were no significant issues within the Village during November.

There are 2 reminder letters to send and no site visits are necessary.

Village of Little Chute: We visited with the kitchen manager at Millstone Bierhuis (formerly Main Event
Steakhouse) and introduced him to the FOG Control Porgram. There have been issues in the past with
grease in the sanitary main and we emphasized the importance of maintaining his three month cleaning
schedule.

There are 3 reminder letters to send and 3 site visits are required.

City of Kaukauna: The Commission agreed that the nature of food service activities at Plan B
warranted installation of a grease trap. The owner was sent a letter indicating the need to install the

trap and giving them until the end of March, 2018, to do so.

A total of 2 reminder letters are required and 2 site visits will be performed.



